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October 7, 2022 

 

 

To Members of the Nuclear Hearing Committee 

 

I have been the Occupational Health Physician for Cameco for the last twenty-two years and it 

has been a privilege to have been a part of the medical team for all of this time.  I have written 

to you in the past during license renewals surrounding Cameco’s leadership in health and safety 

at its Peter Street site. 

Since the last reviews this site has taken on a leadership position surrounding COVID-19 with a 

strong educational component, on-site testing and vaccinations of employees and an out-reach 

program for family and community members that’s been unique in vaccinating close to five 

hundred non-employees in the community. 

Although Beryllium is not located on this site, Cameco Fuel Manufacturing has been recognized 

as a world leader in medical surveillance for Beryllium by the National Jewish Hospital in Denver 

and has been invited to present at the International Meetings on Beryllium in Savannah Georgia 

November 14 and 15, 2022.   

Cameco continues to recognize Mental Health challenges in the workplace and has provided 

strong support for the employees especially during the COVID crisis.  I work with approximately 

ten companies in Canada and Cameco consistently has been and continues to be the upmost 

leader as it relates to both the physical and mental environment for out employees.   

My first strong letter of support for Cameco was over 10 years ago.  My views of this company 

are even more strongly positive today then they were in the past reports.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely 

Dr Robert Neville MD CCFD CPOM 


